
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
January	19,	2017	
	

Multistate	Trust	Acquires	Two	Residential	Parcels	to	Facilitate	
Remediation	of	Kerr-McGee	Navassa	Superfund	Site	

	
Contact:	Multistate	Trust	Project	Manager	Richard	Elliott	at	(617)	953-1154	or	re@g-etg.com	
	
NAVASSA,	NC	–	 In	December	 2016,	 the	Multistate	 Environmental	 Response	 Trust	 (Multistate	
Trust)	acquired	two	residential	properties,	which	were	bounded	on	all	sides	by	the	former	Kerr-
McGee	Navassa	facility	property.	
	
The	 Multistate	 Trust	 acquired	 the	 properties	 because	 their	 location	 posed	 logistical	 and	
engineering	 challenges	 for	 site	 cleanup.	 The	 acquired	 properties	 were	 not	 impacted	 by	 site	
contamination.	
	
The	acquisition	of	the	properties	was	supported	by	the	U.S.	Environmental	Protection	(EPA)	and	
the	North	Carolina	Department	of	Environmental	Quality	(NCDEQ),	both	of	which	approved	the	
Multistate	Trust’s	use	of	cleanup	funds	for	the	acquisition.	Cleanup	funds	were	provided	by	the	
companies	responsible	for	the	Site	contamination.	
	
For	more	information	about	the	Kerr-McGee	Navassa	Superfund	Site,	visit	the	Multistate	Trust	
website	at	http://multi-trust.org/navassa-north-carolina	or	the	EPA	website	at	
https://cumulis.epa.gov/supercpad/cursites/csitinfo.cfm?id=0403028.	
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